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TMTA special information meeting about vehicle safety and theft  

Tuesday March 12th, 2024 

 

Detective Chris Andrews and Detective Stu Gordon from the London Police are 

our guest speakers and will discuss details on what is happening with vehicle 

theft and transportation safety in the London area. As well, we have invited a 

vehicle theft electronics deterrent expert, Gatlin Sandhu of Carphonix to explain 

what devices are available to install on your vehicle. Gatlin will also discuss the 

best way of preventing vehicle theft, the top 10 Most Stolen Vehicles in Ontario, 

explain can-bus communication & theory, how Can-Bus is used to prevent theft, 

IGLA technology, how COVID 19 Impacted Insurance premiums, relay theft & 

how it works, and then provide a show & tell (ALARMS-IGLA-GPS Trackers) 

Everyone is welcome to be part of this informative evening, but we are asking 

participants to please confirm their attendance, so we can be prepared with 

seating and a fantastic full course meal. There is no fee for the meeting or meal. 

The meeting will be held at the Marconi Club, 120 Clarke Road, London, ON.   

Our meet and greet will begin at 6:00 pm, a fantastic meal at 7pm, followed by 

the presentations. 

 

Please contact us by email to the addresses below or call a TMTA director. 

RSVP Email us or call contacts at:      http://tmtalondon.ca/directors.php 

TMTA executive: mail@tmtalondon.ca    

TMTA Secretary rkelly@fanshawec.ca  

London Police  

CarPhonix   
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